
 

 

Business Review: 4TH Quarter Decisions 

“Are You Prepared For the Changes in 2014” 

 

The 4TH quarter of each year marks the time when many organizations make decisions for the 

start of the New Year. It is usually a busy time for insurance quotes and renewals, but this 

year the stakes are higher than ever before. Beginning in January of 2014, healthcare reform 

will become part of daily operations, responsibilities in human resources will increase, and 

more regulations will be introduced to test your compliance level. Yes, 2014 looks to be more 

than challenging for the private sector. 

The 4TH quarter is also a time to be pro-active by discovering where you can get help with  

your administrative needs. A call to Human Capital, a professional administration company, 

can save you a great deal of time and money. In a recent interview in Crain’s Detroit 

Business, Human Capital’s Managing Director Paul Connors said, “We understand the issues 

facing the business community, especially the challenges of how to meet growing, more 

complicated administrative needs with less staff in a competitive marketplace.” 

Human Capital is already preparing its clients for all the new mandates that will arrive in 

January. Connors said, ”Over the past several years, we made the investments in people and 

technology in order to be prepared in 2013, ready to execute for our clients at 12:01 AM on 

January 1, 2014.” He continued, “This means we are able to assume responsibility over 

any/all administrative functions including HR management, payroll processing, work comp, 

employee benefits, regulatory compliance, and healthcare reform strategies.” 

Regarding employee benefits, Human Capital is one of the few companies that has an in-

house insurance agency for the convenience of its clients. “Because of our Insurasource 

relationship, we can provide health plans and information, claims handling, and healthcare 

reform consulting which is unequalled in the marketplace”, Connors stated. He added, “Our 

mission is to deliver every administrative service to the business community using our 

knowledge and experience to satisfy all requirements in a cost effective manner”. 

If you would like to learn more, please contact us at: 888-736-9071. 


